
 

Hello ecosystem members! 

Promoting Safe and Stable Families Program FFY2024 Statement of Need will be 
released on March 1, 2023 and will be posted 
at https://www.pssfnet.com/content/funding/. 

Preview sections A&B of SoN here. 

Georgia non-profit and public entities are invited to submit proposals for the Promoting 
Safe and Stable Families Program FFY2024. Georgia's PSSF program reflects the 
ongoing commitment of the Division of Family and Children Services to ensuring that 
families, communities, and organizations have access to the highest quality services 
and resources needed to help children and youth grow into healthy, thriving and 
contributing members of our society. PSSF provides funding for community-based 
services to children and families who may be at risk for child abuse and neglect or who 
have had confirmed reports of child abuse and neglect and are involved with the state's 
child welfare agency. 

Mandatory Informational Meeting will be held March 2, 2023, 9:30-12:30 EDT via 
Zoom. 

 Attendance at Informational Meeting is mandatory for agencies/organizations 
interested in submitting a proposal for the FFY2024 funding cycle. 

 Registration is required. Click here to register. 

Proposal Submission Deadline is Thursday, March 30th 2023 - NOON EDT. 

 


